
 

 

Call for applications - Strategic partnerships in the delivery of Cruinniú na nÓg 2022 

FAQ 

 

Q. I am not based in Ireland. Can I still make an application? 

The lead applicant must be based in Ireland or operate substantially within Ireland and be able to 

demonstrate this in their application. Collaboration with organisations and bodies based outside of 

Ireland is welcome. 

Q. Can I submit multiple applications? 

Only one application will be considered for each applicant (Individual / Organisation).  

Q. How much can I apply for? 

Applicants are welcome to apply for amounts between €25,000 (minimum) and €50,000 (maximum).  

Q. What will the implications of Covid-19 be on projects? 

We are mindful of the ongoing implications of the global Covid-19 crisis and this will be considered at 

every stage of the project. In preparing your application, you should base it on the best public-health 

advice and guidance available at the time you are making your application. Given this, you should ensure 

that what you are proposing is feasible or adaptable should social distancing and/or other public-health 

measures impact on all or part of the project. In the event that your application is successful and you 

subsequently need to change or alter some or all of your proposal on the basis of changed public health 

advice, you should contact the Creative Ireland Programme in advance to discuss this. 

Q. What do I need to draw down funds if successful? 

To draw down funding successful candidates will have to provide bank details and/or a Tax clearance 

Certificate or a PPS number as per the Department’s payment process. All grantees in receipt of grant 

assistance must comply with public procurement guidelines and familiarize themselves and comply with 

the Department of Public Expenditure and Reform Circular 13/2014 - Management of and Accountability 

for Grants from Exchequer Funds. 

 



Q. Can my project be digital? 

You may use any platform, including digital platforms, for engagement.  

Q. When will I hear if I am successful? 

We will endeavour to inform all successful and unsuccessful applicants by Monday 17th December.  

 


